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Location of Davy Crockett: Latitude 45 34 56.7 North / Longitude 122 28 20.5 West

Ore. —The Coast Guard diminshed the size of the safety zone around the site of operations aboard

the barge Davy Crockett Friday.

The safety zone extends 200 feet in all directions from the outermost points of the operation, to include boom and
support vessels. There is no wake while transiting this area. The safety zone is in effect for both stationary and

transiting operations.

Boaters are asked to observe all posted signs.

The Wash. Dept. of Ecology is maintaining a website with daily updated numbers and information on the Davy
Crockett Unified Response, accessible by the below link. hitp:/www.ecy.wa. gov/programs/spills/incidents
/DavyCrockett/DavyCrockett.html.

For further information please use the below points of contact.

For Coast Guard, contact Lt. j.g. Charlie Taylor, Marine Safety Unit Portland’s Public Affairs Officer, at (503)

240-9301.

For Wash. De
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pt. of Ecology, contact Kim Schmanke, Public Information Officer, at (360) 791-9830.
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